
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 6th June 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

  
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

                           Last Week’s Attendance 

Y1Dr 96% Expected Attendance 
Y2W 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y3Ke, Y4G 94% Concern of under achievement 
Y1Di, Y2B, Y4S, Y5C 90% Risk of under achievement 

Y6D 89% Serious risk of under achievement 
Y3Kn 87% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y5K/S, Y6K 85% Serious risk of under achievement 
Rec C 81% Extreme risk of under achievement 
Rec P 80% Extreme risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2B Y2W 
Lilliana Isaac Harry F Max Zachary Charlie Lottie 
Violet Alex Amelia Abigail Ronan Riley Ava-Mai 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4S Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6Ki 
Noah Riley Lily Sheryl Tayla-Rae Ronnie F Yasmina Kayla 
Darcy Emmie Erin Bexley-Rae  Mason Spencer Olivia Mari-Jo 

Important Dates  
 13.06.25 – Class and Leavers Photos 
 27.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 30.06.25 – INSET Day – School closed 
 11.07.25 – Sports Day 
 17.07.25 – 23.07.25 – Transition time in school 
 21.07.25 – Year 6 Prom 
 22.07.25 – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 23.07.25 – LAST DAY OF TERM (Normal finish times) 

 08.09.25 – Start of the new school year 
 

Phonics Check 
Over the next two weeks  
our Year 1 children will be  
taking part in their phonic  
screening check.  
 
The Phonics Screening Check is a 
compulsory assessment for Year 1 pupils in 
England to evaluate their ability to 
decode words using their phonics skills.  
 
It's designed to ensure children are 
progressing appropriately with their 
reading and to identify those who may 
need additional support. The check is not 
a high-stakes exam and doesn't penalise 
students if they don't achieve the pass 
mark. 
 

Welcome back to  
the final half term of  
this school year. 
 
As with all half terms, this is a 
really busy one with lots to 
squeeze in before we get to 
the end of July. 
 
Children will be taking part in a 
weeks transition between the 
17th – 23rd July. 

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) 
This week (and next week) our Year  
4 children have been taking part in  
their MTC Checks. The Multiplication  
Tables Check is a compulsory  
maths test for all year 4 pupils in England. 
 
The check measures how well pupils can recall 
their times tables from 1 to 12. 

Class Photos 
On Friday, next week, we  
have the photographer in  
school to take class photos.  
Our Year 6 children will also be having 
photos taken to create a special leavers 
book. 
 
During class photos, we are unable to 
offer photographs with younger siblings. 

Science Competition  
The closing day for children to enter the  
science competition was planned for  
today, however, Miss Dilks has  
announced in assembly that if any  
children would like to enter over the  
weekend, they can. Miss Dilks will then be looking 
at all entries next week. 


